
TO:        Kappler

FROM:  �Kevin Henderson 
Canton Fire Department 
1100 S. Canton Center 
Canton, Michigan 48188

DATE:	  March 6, 2015

SUBJ:   Thanks for braving the cold.

To All My Kappler friends,
 

I would like to thank Philip and Miller from Kappler for braving the cold of February in Michigan 

to provide valuable training to our regional Hazmat team. The two provided interesting insight into 

suit manufacture and selection in a way that was interesting to our members, generally Firefighter/

Paramedics that bore easily when discussions center around materials, NFPA standards and testing. 

The class provided both lecture and hands on evolutions which worked out very well and I would 

highly recommend the Kappler University Road Show to any Hazmat Team.

 

Kevin Henderson

Team Leader/Hazmat Specialist

Western Wayne County HMRT (Michigan)

MEMORANDUM

14910 Farmington Rd
Livonia, MI 48154


